
Dear readers 
 
Due to the ongoing threat of Covid-19 infections we care for everyone's safety. Therefore 
please be extra careful while being in a library space. Please obey the following rules:  
 
Up to two people are allowed in the library/reading room hall (2 meter space is required). 
 
One person at time is allowed in room 0.46. 
 
You must wear a mask and disinfect your hands as soon as you enter the building. 
 
You must follow the instructions given by a librarian. 
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us via email or phone 
(weekdays 8 a.m-3 p.m) instead of visiting the library. 
 

Contact: 

maria.skuza@uwr.edu.pl 

71 375 62 11  
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